

P. O. Box 2900 Mount Gay, WV 25637 Phone: 304-896-7439 Fax: 304-792-7046 Bob.Gunter@southernwv.edu www.southernwv.edu

February 7, 2018

RE: Notification of Change in Title IX Coordinator

Dear Faculty, Staff, and Students:

I am writing to let you know about an important change in our administrative structure. As of January 23, 2018, Mr. Damien Williams completed his appointment as Title IX Coordinator for Southern West Virginia Community and Technical College. Our new Title IX Coordinator, as of February 1, 2018, is Mr. Darrell Taylor, Director of Enrollment Management and Student Engagement. Mr. Taylor is located at the Logan Campus in Building A, Room 138 and may be contacted at Darrell.taylor@southernwv.edu, or extension 7432 from oncampus, and 304-896-7432 from off campus.

Southern West Virginia Community and Technical College remains committed to creating a safe campus environment for everyone and we will continue to investigate all accusations of sexual harassment and sexual misconduct. You will find more information about our policies on discrimination, harassment, sexual and domestic misconduct, stalking, and retaliation by visiting our website and reading <u>SCP-2843</u>, <u>Discrimination</u>, <u>Harassment</u>, <u>Sexual Harassment</u>, <u>Sexual and Domestic Misconduct</u>, <u>Stalking</u>, and <u>Retaliation Policy</u>.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Gulter, Ed.D.

President

REG:elb